
From:

	

Stephanie Atkinson-Krafve <stephanie-atkinson@hotmail .com >
Sent :

	

November-18-12 9 :27 PM
To:

	

Office
Subject :

	

I am against the proposed boundary change to divide Shelburne County !

We are against the proposed boundary change to divide Shelburne County !

Stephanie, Kirby & Kale


